
   

 
Dear 5th Grade Family, 
 
Next week, I will come into your child’s classroom and deliver the first of a series of short 
lessons. The focus of the lessons is on identifying sources of stress and learning healthy 
ways of coping. These lessons are educational – not therapeutic – and will be done with 
the entire class.  
 
Lessons were developed by professionals with many years of experience in youth 
suicide prevention. While they do now directly address suicide, they were built on the 
same premise that having a healthy social and coping skills in one’s “toolbox” can help 
when life presents its challenges and hardships. As you may already be experiencing at 
home, we are aware that many 5th grade children begin to describe more academic and 
social pressures in anticipation of their transition to middle schools. Occasionally they 
worry about their friends’ behavior and wonder what to do and who to do and who to talk 
with. We believe these lessons will provide the students with practical coping skills, like 
journaling, progressive muscle relaxation, and “belly breathing.” A couple of lessons will 
emphasize how to be a supportive friend, as well as the importance of asking an adult or 
help when your usual coping skills aren’t working.  
 
After each lesson your child will be given a hand out to bring home, which provides a 
short summary of what was taught and suggestions for continuing the conversation 
about healthy coping and social skills at home. As always, I welcome your feedback.  
 
 
If you have any individual questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to be in touch.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Breiah Daniels 
School Psychologist 
Garden Place Academy 
Breiah_Daniels@dpsk12.org 
Direct Line: 720-424-7260 
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